
Monday, November 21, 2022 

Chair Mackedon, 

This letter is provided to formally request a Good Cause Exemption (GCE) to amend the Equipo Academy 

charter outside of the traditional amendment cycle. This request was approved by the Governing Body of 

Equipo Academy on November 21, 2022.  

The attached amendment application would formally establish dual credit programming at Equipo 

Academy initially in partnership with the University of Nevada - Las Vegas. These offerings would begin 

Spring 2023 with the offering of introductory math coursework eligible for college credits awarded by 

UNLV. 

This request was unanimously and enthusiastically approved by the full Governing Body of Equipo 

Academy. If there are questions or additional information needed, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Adler Walls   Benjamin Salkowe 
Chair of the Governing Body  Principal 
Equipo Academy   Equipo Academy  
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